

Welcome to 4th Grade



Dear Families,

The fourth grade teachers would like to welcome you and your child to 4th grade. We are looking forward to an exciting and fun filled year. The following is a list of supplies for the school year. Please have the supplies, labeled with their name for the first day of school, so that learning can begin right away. Thank you!!

- * Yellow Highlighter (1)
- * Ticondeogas Pencils (24)
- * 1 box of Colored Pencils
- * Spacemaker Pencil Box
- * Ultra Fine Black Sharpies (2)
- * 2 Plastic Homework folders (2 pocket)

- * 1 pair of scissors
- * 3 Glue sticks
- * 1 THIN doodle markers (12-24 count)
- * Fine Black Sharpies (2)
- * 3 THIN Expo markers (black only)
- * 1 set of headphones or earbuds (no Bluetooth)

NOTE: Individual teachers may ask for additional supplies.





Please note that your child's desk will be very full, so we are recommending certain sizes of supplies. This is to ensure that everything will fit in your child's desk. This year we are also asking each family for \$40.00 to go into a classroom fund. Please know that the forty dollars can be made into smaller payments if necessary. These funds will be used for such items as assignment planners and classroom activities throughout the year. Our intent is to collect money at the beginning of the year so that we will NOT have to ask for additional money throughout the course of the year. Thank you!!!

We are looking forward to meeting you in August. The Bud Beasley 4th Grade Teachers

